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Survey: How do you Think Granville County Should Improve Employee Compensation?  Visit 

https://forms.office.com/g/zV0Kz5cdCY or scan the QR code to the right to tell Administration 

how YOU would improve employee pay and benefits! 

1. 

2. 

3. Help fight the opioid epidemic by taking five minutes to fill out this survey!  

Granville county has secured funds from the Opioid Settlement cases under the North Carolina 

MOA. The Opioid Advisory Committee is seeking input on how you think the funds should be spent 

in Granville County.  

To fill out the survey or for more information about the allowed strategies and funding options,  visit 

www.granvillecounty.org/opioidsurvey or scan the QR code to the right. Hard copy surveys are available at all 

Social Services offices, Senior Centers, and Library System branches. 

4. 

5. 
February 16 - Christopher Dethmers 

February 17 - David Yancey 

February 12 - David Baird and Victoria Richardson 

February 14 - Jessica Ball and Barbara Pugh 

February 15 - Jill Floyd, Melody Hargrove, and Taylor White 

 

Tourism Development Authority Seeking Volunteers for Granville       

Wedding and Event Expo.  

Granville TDA is seeking volunteers for their 1st Annual Granville Wed-

ding and Event Expo! The event will be held on Saturday, March 4 from 

11 am - 4 pm at the Granville County Convention and Expo Center. Vol-

unteers will assist with: set up, breakdown, parking, registration, trash/

restroom duty, and other tasks that may arise to carry out a successful 

event. 

If you are interested in volunteering, contact TDA Director Angela Allen at 

919-693-6125 or angela.allen@granvillecounty.org or visit https://

www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4aaeac23aafc1-volunteers# 

Interested in purchasing tickets to attend the event? Go to https://

visitgranvillenc.com/whats-happening/weddings-events/ 

Friends of the Library Book Sale Set for February 11 at Thornton Library! 

The Library System will host a book sale tomorrow (Saturday, February 11) 

at the Richard H. Thornton Library (210 Main Street, Oxford). 

Hardcover books will sell for $1 and paperbacks for $0.50. The book sale 

begins at 10 am for Friends of the Library members and opens to the public 

from 11 am - 1 pm. 

For more information, contact the Thornton Library at 919-693-1211.  


